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Thursday 3rd October 2019 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
We will be celebrating Harvest Festival on Monday 7th October.   
 
Donations will be gratefully received into school from 8:40am onwards on Monday  
morning.  There will be Y6 monitors on both gates to help the younger children, or you can take your 
donations straight to the school hall.    
 
This year we will be donating our harvest produce to The Salvation Army, who work closely with Food Bank 
to prepare food parcels for local families in need.  It might be helpful to know that a typical food parcel 
includes:- 
 
Breakfast cereals  Tinned beans 
Soup    Tinned meat 
Pasta    Tinned vegetables 
Rice    Pasta sauce 
Tinned fruit   Tea / coffee 
Tea or coffee   Snacks 
Sugar    Biscuits 
 
We have been advised that Food Bank are particularly short of:- 
 
Long Life Orange Juice 
Tinned Rice Pudding 
Tinned Spagetti 
Dried Milk 
 
Toiletries are also welcome. 
 
We look forward to a lovely Harvest assembly and thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Louise Wood 
Headteacher 
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